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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

AWARD OF A CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT 

 

This announcement is published on a voluntary basis to keep the shareholders and 

potential investors informed of the latest business development of Sam Woo 

Construction Group Limited (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the 

“Group”). 

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) is pleased to inform that a 

construction contract has been awarded by the Hospital Authority to a wholly-owned 

subsidiary of the Company for the foundation and associated works for the expansion 

of a hospital in Hong Kong (the “Contract”). 

Subject to the execution of all construction works as stated in the Contract, the 

contract sum is expected to be in the region of HK$1.78 billion (including all 

contingent and/or provisional contract amounts) (the “Contract Sum”) and the 

Contract is expected to be completed in 2019. As the Contract Sum includes all 

contingent and/or provisional contract amounts which may or may not materialise, the 

actual Contract Sum derived by the Group from the Contract may or may not total to 

the Contract Sum. 

The Board wishes to confirm that no forecast or prediction of the profits of the Group 

has been made with regard to the award of the Contract. 

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise 

caution when dealing in the shares of the Company. 
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